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Dear Fort Edward parents,

I am so excited to see such a large student presence at our home sporting activities.  The fact
that so many of our students come out to cheer on our teams is heartwarming, and greatly
contributes to our Forts Pride!

Most of our games do not start until 5:30pm or later.  Students need to be under direct
supervision of a teacher at all times when in the building.  Students need to leave school at
dismissal (or at 3:00, if they are staying for extra help), and can return 15 minutes before game
time.  It is not safe for anyone to have students in the building unsupervised.  If students are
found in the building unsupervised, they will be asked to leave and may not be able to attend
that evening’s contest.

Please encourage your child(ren) to continue to attend Fort Edward sporting events, and to be
respectful of the rules and regulations which are designed for everyone’s safety.  If you should
have any questions about this, please feel free to contact me at (518) 747-4529 ext. 3102.  Go,
Forts!

Best,

Erin Russo

Erin Russo
PK-12 principal


